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EnergyAustralia:

We've on |




TO:

Strata Manager
SUBJECT:
Power Interruption, 29th June 2010
Dear Madam / Sir,
EnergyAustralia will be undertaking work in Fontenoy Rd to increase the reliability of the power supply to your area. As the final part of this work we need to interrupt your power supply to safely carry out work. 
Electricity will not be available at your premises during the following times:

8:30am until 4:30pm

Tuesday 29th June 2010
Please inform your residents of this interruption and ensure that they take the following recommended precautions prior to and during the interruption:

· Switch off stoves and electronic equipment

· Refrain from opening fridges and freezers (frozen food can last for 24 hours if the freezer door is left closed)

As the strata manager, please also note:

· All elevators and automatic garage doors will not operate during the interruption

· Security monitoring companies and other external service providers may need to be notified of the interruption

· Some telephone systems may not work during the interruption
· Switch off water pumps and three phase motors associated with air conditioning plant and lifts

It is expected power will be returned within the times stated, however due to unforeseen circumstances we may require longer.  We apologise for the inconvenience and thankyou for your co-operation throughout the works.

Should you require any further information, please contact me on (02) 8569 6387.
Regards,

Anthony Kirton
Project Officer
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